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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please carefully review this list; 

for further information, ask your Curriculum Reps. You may contact your Curriculum Reps and the faculty 
author(s) if you have questions or comments. 

 MDIA - Video Games & Popular Culture       E. Kuehnl 
 MTEC - Studio Recording III        B. Tambling 
 MTEC - Music Theory for Audio Producers I      B. Tambling 
 MTEC - Audio & Multimedia Journalism I       B. Tambling 
 
v Associate Degree for Transfer (ADT): The CCC approved the application for the Public Health AS-T 

degree on June 14th, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at their July 11th 
meeting. 

 
v Cross-listing Policy: In a previous Communiqué, we mentioned work being done to create a draft policy to 

assist faculty and department/division curriculum committees when considering creating cross-listed 
courses. CCC has approved such a policy. The policy and proposal form will soon be available on the CCC 
website. 

 
v June 14th was the final CCC meeting of the 2015-16 year! Thanks to all CCC reps and administrator 

attendees for their hard work this year, and thank you to all of the guests who attended meetings 
throughout the year. We couldnʼt do it without you! 2016-17 CCC meetings will begin in October. 

 
 
 
 
 

The CCC Team wishes you a 
wonderful summer!  


